
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 19th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following the recent communication from our current CEO, Helen Joyce, we have had to make the difficult 
decision to withdraw from the proposed residential trip to London.  
 
The Year 6 residential is organised and managed by staff at Long Sutton Primary Academy which is part of 
the Keystone Multi Academy Trust. As Gedney Church End Primary Academy is being removed from 
Keystone, we are unable to commit to a trip of this nature. 
 
I know this will be disappointing news for your children. Once the new trust is in place it may be that they 
arrange a residential for later in the academic year. I will keep you informed if anything changes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Valerie Rose 
Head Teacher 
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